Deadline: 8/26/09 by 12 noon

From:

W Nichols <a href="mailto:ladynaava@yahoo.com">

To:

<commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date:

8/25/2009 8:38 PM

Subject:

Water Use

Dear Sir/Madam:

I'm writing in response to the State asking more from water users.

I feel that in these uncertain economic times, include when we state workers are being furloughed, asking us to also give up more water is criminal. I have a garden which feeds my fmily fresh fruit and vegetables. Eliminating outdoor water use would be a hardship. You've already taken 10% of my pay what more can I give the state?

Please don't change anything during these uncertain economic times.

We are suffering enough already

W Nichols Marina CA

